
WORK SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

Monday, March 6, 2017 

INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 

  

The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 

was held at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Monday, March 6, 2017 

at 7:00 p.m. 

  

Present: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 

Deputy Mayor Christiansen 

Trustee William Barrett 

Trustee Cheryl Parisi 

Trustee Walter Priestley 

   Administrator Brian Harty 

                                    Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Barbara Kelly 

   Attorney Claudio DeBellis (arrived late) 

   Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 

DPW Superintendent Andrew Fisch 

 

  

Mayor Ekstrand opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The following topics were discussed: 

 Accounts Receivable – Village Attorney DeBellis to address past dues, 

removal of signs in 30 days. 

 Zoning alternate – no room on Planning Board  

 Revised contract with Vision Long Island – revisions look good 

 CDBG Vendor Bid – Bid looks good 

 Parking & Payment proposal – need financial information 

 Regular business meeting items – minute changes 

 Fire Department – Pods are ordered 

 Building Department 

 Water Department 

 Highway Department 

 Code Department 

 

There being no further work session business, the Board adjourned to the regular meeting at 8:00 

p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


